Sections Home Search Skip to content

The New York Times The New York Times The New York Times

Search

Subscribe Now Log In 0 Settings

owered by

Legacy.com

OBITUARIES | FUNERAL HOMES | SEND FLOWERS | NEWS & ADVICE | MEMORIALS

Send Flowers

Search

KENNETH FORDE

Guest Book

"My condolences on the loss of this great man and surgeon. ..."

- Vincent Naman

View

Sign

Obituary

FORDE--Kenneth A. NewYork-Presbyterian mourns the death of our esteemed Trustee Kenneth A. Forde, M.D. Dr. Forde was elected to the Board of Trustees of NewYork-Presbyterian Hospital on December 12, 2012. Dr. Forde had been a Member of the Patient Experience Committee and had served as a liaison to the Digestive Diseases Service Line. Dr. Forde, a proud graduate of the Columbia University Vagelos College Physicians and Surgeons, had spent over half a century as a teacher, researcher, and practitioner of surgery at NewYork-Presbyterian/Columbia University Irving Medical Center. Always a kind compassionate physician, Dr. Forde contributed his clinical expertise and judgment for the benefit of his patients and the Hospital. We will miss this loyal and wise steward of the institution. We extend our deepest sympathies to Dr. Forde's son, Trevor, and grandchildren and hope that they find comfort in knowing that he has been reunited with his beloved wife Kareitha. Jerry I. Speyer, Chairman, Board of Trustees, Presbyterian Steven J. Corwin, M.D., President Chief Executive Officer, NewYork-Presbyterian

Published in The New York Times on June 4, 2019

Print | View Guest Book |

Show Your Sympathy

Comfort those who have lost a loved one by sending an arrangement that is delivered by a local florist.



Share Obituary

Email Obituary



Helpful Links

Additional Resources

- Send Funeral Flowers
- Donate to Charity
- How To Submit An Obituary

Find Advice & Support

- Funeral Etiquette
- Grief Support Groups
- How to Write a Sympathy Note

Return to Today's Obituaries for New York Times



PRIVACY POLICY | TERMS | CONTACT US | FAQ | © 2019 Legacy.com. All rights reserved.

Site Information Navigation

- © 2017 The New York Times Company
- Home

Share Obituary

Email Obituary

How to Write a Sympathy Note

Return to Today's Obituaries for New York Times

Share Obituary <u>Email Obituary</u>

Bill Horan, Chief Operating Officer

p. 646.829.0984 c. 917.657.0227 e. whoran@smiletrain.org Smile Train 633 Third Avenue, 9th Floor New York, NY 10017 smiletrain.org

